Nomination for president: Lily George

Dear GA,

News has recently come out that Izabella Voortman is stepping down as president. This
means that B79 will look different in the near future. Portfolios will be redistributed
again and we are happy to hereby nominate a new president.

That is Lily George: our, currently, general board member.

Lily is the only one who currently has no job-specific duties, in addition Lily is very good
at writing press pieces and articulating what ASVA does. The board regularly turns to
Lily for advice on some decisions because she knows ASVA inside out. This makes her
an extremely suitable chairperson.

In addition to being an ASVA general board member and former ASVA employee, Lily is

also a graduate of the Media Studies program at the UvA. This gives her the right range
of skills to take over this position.
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